
Arkansas Tech University – Ozark Campus 
Assessment Committee Meeting Minutes 
January 31, 2006 
 

Members Present: Pat McCreary, Debra Wofford, Ron Hutain, Ester 
Leonard, Sherry Brown, and Jo Blondin 
 
The meeting began at 3:00 p.m. 
 
Academic Affairs AGENDA 
I. Forms from TECH and AC Update 
II. Assessment Cycle 
III. End of Program Testing 
IV. Next Meeting 
 

The Arkansas Tech University – Ozark Campus Student Learning and Assessment 
Committee met on Tuesday, 28 February 2006 at 3:00 p.m. in Dr. Blondin’s office.  
Dr. Blondin called the meeting to order and explained that Mr. Ron Hutain would 
be serving as Chair of the Committee, beginning immediately 
 
Mr. Hutain discussed the assessment committee meetings at Tech and also 
suggested that the entire campus engage in the assessment process by first 
learning about assessment. He will send an email to the faculty to get feedback on 
assessment. 
 
Dr. Blondin asked the faculty to refine one outcome per program and bring the 
information to the next meeting. 
 
The next Assessment Committee meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 28th at 
3:00 p.m. in the Dr. Blondin’s office. 
 
The meeting was adjourned. 
 


